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Do you believe in second chances at love?

Michael DeCara came home from the Vietnam War a wounded man, both physically and emotionally. He
tried putting his life back together, but found civilian life difficult after all he'd experienced in Nam. Raising
his young daughter, Vanessa, by himself after his wife left, he found it difficult to commit to one job or one
woman for any length of time. Then he met a young woman who made him feel good about himself again
and who fell in love with Vanessa as well. But a life-changing event occurred and he had to choose between
his past and the present. He chose to leave without a word to the young woman, believing he was doing what
was best for her. Now, years later, she has walked back into his life and he believes they may have a second
chance at love-except she hates him and he doesn't understand why.

Danielle Westerly fell in love when she was only eighteen and her heart was broken when he left her without
a word. Her heartache was increased when she made a fateful decision that would alter her future, and she
blamed him for her loss. Years later, she is single and has built up a successful career when she accidently
runs into the man who was responsible for her past pain. Yet, their chemistry is undeniable. Can Dani give
up her anger and let go of the pain of the past and fall in love again with the man she has hated all these
years?

Dani and Michael share a journey of heartache, loss and painful memories which threaten to keep them apart.
Can they forgive the past and finally find love again?

What readers are saying about Memories:

"I was mesmerized by this story from the beginning - an emotionally-charged story which had me wondering
what would happen as each chapter unfolded." -Norma Budden, Author

"Sletten is definitely a rising star with her work, move over Danielle Steel, you have company." -Pat Kyle,
Reader

"I won't compare her to Nicholas Sparks (one of my favorites) because I believe she is even better! Very well
written and engaging." -Billie Jo Copas, Reader
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From reader reviews:

Donna Barragan:

Do you certainly one of people who can't read pleasant if the sentence chained in the straightway, hold on
guys that aren't like that. This Memories book is readable simply by you who hate those straight word style.
You will find the details here are arrange for enjoyable looking at experience without leaving actually
decrease the knowledge that want to offer to you. The writer connected with Memories content conveys
prospect easily to understand by many people. The printed and e-book are not different in the written content
but it just different by means of it. So , do you nevertheless thinking Memories is not loveable to be your top
record reading book?

Michael Greene:

The ability that you get from Memories is the more deep you rooting the information that hide inside words
the more you get interested in reading it. It does not mean that this book is hard to understand but Memories
giving you buzz feeling of reading. The article author conveys their point in selected way that can be
understood by anyone who read it because the author of this book is well-known enough. This book also
makes your current vocabulary increase well. So it is easy to understand then can go with you, both in
printed or e-book style are available. We highly recommend you for having this kind of Memories instantly.

Lisa Madruga:

A lot of people always spent their free time to vacation or perhaps go to the outside with them family
members or their friend. Did you know? Many a lot of people spent that they free time just watching TV, or
playing video games all day long. If you want to try to find a new activity that is look different you can read
a book. It is really fun for you personally. If you enjoy the book that you simply read you can spent all day
long to reading a reserve. The book Memories it is rather good to read. There are a lot of folks that
recommended this book. They were enjoying reading this book. Should you did not have enough space to
deliver this book you can buy the particular e-book. You can m0ore easily to read this book from a smart
phone. The price is not too costly but this book provides high quality.

Sallie Farris:

On this era which is the greater man or who has ability in doing something more are more precious than
other. Do you want to become one among it? It is just simple strategy to have that. What you need to do is
just spending your time not very much but quite enough to get a look at some books. One of many books in
the top record in your reading list is definitely Memories. This book which can be qualified as The Hungry
Hills can get you closer in becoming precious person. By looking right up and review this reserve you can
get many advantages.
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